
Dear Palisade Gardens and James Club Residents and Families, 

 

On Monday, December 20th, 2021, at 1:00pm we would like to host a conference 

call to review all of the updated procedures and restrictions set forth by Public 

Health for Goderich Place.   

 

To join the conference call please call: 

 

Guest passcode 510626 

 

If in Toronto you or guests call 416-916-3257 

 

If long distance to Toronto all call 1-855-219-6965 

 

If they are in USA they should call 1-888-875-1833 

 

We look forward to speaking with you then. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Micki Mclean 

General Manager 


